WASHINGTON COUNTY ]

COMMUNITY

CTION

ORGANIZATION

451 S. First Ave., Suite 700, Hillsboro, OR 97123

Hillsboro Office
451 S. First Ave., Suite 700
Hillsboro, OR 97123
648-6646 — Administration
FAX — 648-4175

¢ Executive Director

* Finance

* Head Start

* Child Care

* Parenting Education

* Resource Development

¢ Client Services

* Self Sufficiency

* Weatherization

* Fair Housing

¢ Housing Advocacy

648-0829 — Client Services
* Information & Referral
* Intake & Assessment for
all WCCAO Services

¢ 640-8951 (part year)
Heating Assistance

Emergency
Shelter Home
210 S.E. 12th
Hillsboro, OR 97123
648-0829
¢ Temporary Family Shelter

Tualatin Valley
Food Center
925 S.W. Baseline
Hillsboro, OR 97123
640-6005
FAX — 681-4932
* Christmas Clearing Bureau
¢ Brown Bag

Neighborshare
12750 S.W. Pacific Hwy.
Suites 110 & 111
Tigard, OR 97223
639-0495

¢ Information & Referral

* Intake & Assessment for all
WCCAOQO Services
& Tigard Shelter

Play It Again

(Thrift Store)

4955 S.W. Hall Bivd.
3eaverton, OR 97005
644-8956

@ A United Way Agency

August 13, 1993

Mr. Steve Clark

Times Publications

6975 SW Sandburg Road
Tigard, OR 97223

Dear Steve:

On behalf of the Board of Directors of Washington County
Community Action, I want to thank you again for your tremendous
support of our programs and encourage you to continue that support
by being a sponsor for the 1994 Mardi Gras Ball, to be held at the
Portland Art Museum North Wing, on February 12, 1994.

Plans for the 1994 event are beginning to unfold and undoubtedly
will result in the best and largest Mardi Gras yet, generating nearly

$ 68,000 in revenue to help WCCAO in its work with the 20,000
families in Washington County that can not meet their basic needs for
clothing, food, shelter and health care. Estimated cost for the event is
$30,000. Our goal is to completely underwrite the event costs with
sponsorship, so that revenue generated at the event will go directly to
provide services to families.

We would like Times Publications to consider sponsorship of the
event by donating the printing of 20,000 flyers used to promote
Mardi Gras, and by running two pre-event ads in your newspapers.
Your support last year was critical to the success of the event and
will be so again this year. Besides the satisfaction from helping
others, you will receive the benefits of sponsorship outlined on the
enclosed chart.

Also enclosed is a preliminary Fact Sheet on the event and updated
information on Washington County Community Action.

Thank you so much for your consideration of this request. I am
looking forward to continuing our partnership. It does make a
difference!

With warm regards,

Jérralynn N{e‘l’u

Executive Director

Encl.

“People Helping People”



